
Susan Henriques 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Co: 

From: Steven Martins 
Friday, October 02, 2015 2:09 PM 
Rae R. Rose 
Susan Henriques 
FW: Alma del Mar - October 6, 2015 

Importance: High 

Hello -

Can you please add this on the consent as a communication of an email I sent to Mass Development for a public hearing 
they are having next week for Alma del Mar. 

New Bedford City Councilor 
2nd Vice President 
Chairman, Committee on Ordinance, 

From: Steven Martins 
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 2:04 PM 
To: Jqrivers@massdevelopment.com 
Subject: Alma del Mar - October 6, 2015 

Dear Mr. Grivers, 

It is my understanding that the Massachusetts Development Finance Agency (MassDevelopment) will be holding a public 
hearing on October 6, 2015, as required by Section 147(f)(2)(B)(i) of the Internal Revenue Code, for the approval of a 
revenue bond financing for a Project being undertaken by Alma del Mar Foundation, Inc. located in New Bedford. 

As the City Councilor who represents the area where the school is located, I am writing to express my full support for the 
project and I am looking forward to the new school opening in the summer of 2016. 

Please read this email into the record at the public hearing and if there should be any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly. 

Thank you for your consideration and I hope the agency will look favorably to approving the financing for this project. 

Steven Martins 
New Bedford City Councilor 
2nd Vice President 
Chairman, Committee on Ordinances 

New Bedford City Hall 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 
(508) 979-1448 

Thank you. 

Steven Martins 
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